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Comments: I have lived in Alaska for over 34 years and I have been snowmobiling the Kenai Peninsula for more

then 19 years now and with my own  observations  From year to year there is no environmental impact or

damage to the land or its Species caused by snowmobiles !  Motorized vehicles can be used without harming our

home land ! I strongly support our right to be able to use snowmobiles on the Kenai Peninsula as we have in the

past , present and future!  Our future generations should have the same right since there's no Scientific research

that has proven that this source of motorized transportation has had any impact on the lands that are a thriving

ecosystem even after decades of motorized use on them !  I use these motorized vehicles as a source of

transportation on these lands  to reach areas of land to harvest wild game that support my food source to survive!

I Karl Deutscher life long Alaskan Strongly support the use of motorized vehicles in these public lands, national

forests !!! Don't take my rights away it will hurt my way of life! 

 

My regards to all the support of keeping public motorized use open on Kenai Peninsula!


